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EXTERNAL

Gary,

I have a Vacation rental on Drake Rd in Guerneville and two properties in Kenwood and one in Forestville.  we did
NOT receive notices for this planning commission meeting from any of our properties!  A person posted the notice
on Facebook!  in addition, Holding a PC meeting mid day on this vacation rental ordinance without offering a zoom
link is problematic for those of us who own a rental but have a real job as well!  I request notices be sent and a zoom
link be offered so we all have access to the meeting.  It is unfair that other county meetings are via zoom but these
are not.

I would like to get a copy of the Guerneville Drake road zoning map and the Kenwood zoning map to compare my
properties to.

Patricia, please forward to County Counsel staff that oversees Land Use specifically planning commission so they
are aware that my 5 properties were not noticed of this meeting by the required 10 day time period for
rezoning/ordinance notices and all properties are within these areas.  Last meeting I did receive notices, this one I
got zero.

thanks,

Gillian Hayes
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